




   

          Please pray for all service men and women who are serving our country.  

Sgt. Gabe Caldwell, Army, SrA Hannah Janicki Davis, USAF, Ssgt Kyle R. Davis, USAF, Mark J.
Debano, Jr., OD LT, MSC, USN, 2 Lt. Daniel J. Debano, Engineer, MIARNG, Sgt. Chris DeVoll, Army,
Spc. Renada DeVoll, Army, Charles Draeger, USAF Special Unit, MIARNG, , Coast Guard, Navy,
Olivia Fouchey, USAF,  Jay Long,  Mike Meyers, Air Force,  Adam O'Neill, Army, Capt. Courtney

Pierce, RN, Army, 2nd Lt. Karina Pierce-Pingel, Army, Sgt. Benjamin Pingel, Navy, Adam Schuessler, Army, USAF,
Austin Soller, Navy, Sgt. Dylan Somsel, Trevor Tomkinson, Marine, Capt. Kent Turner, Army, Yeoman John Tucker,
CG, Yeoman Sarah Tucker, CG, Daniel Tanner, Navy
     

   Lord, hold our troops in your loving hands.  Protect them as they protect us.  Bless them and their families for the selfless
acts they perform for us in our time of need.  I ask this in the name of Jesus, our Lord and Savior Amen.
     If you know of someone serving our country and would like a his/her name printed in our military corner please call the
parish office or put their name in the collection basket and mark it military corner.  Thank you.

ST. RAPHAEL'S
 STEWARDSHIP OF

TREASURE

May Our Lord bless us through

our generosity  
ENVELOPE

OFFERTORY

$    1,114.00

LOOSE OFFERTORY $    1,174.10

V. LTS $        35.00

COFFEE $         -------

FUEL $         -------

STIPEND $        20.00

TOTAL $    2,343.10

BUILDING $      165.00

Marty Bailey, David Bassey,

Ned Brown, Brian Chinavare,

Dennis Daldine, Mary Evans,

Don Gurn, William Hogarth,  

Tammy May, Kelly Miller,

Olivia Miller, Dale Moody,

James Oliver, Judy Pendygraft,

Becky Petersen, Kelli Sattler,
Bob Saul, Chad Schualer,

Chris Schulz, Linda Stark, Jack

Sysko, Albert Valencia, Tom

Wasco

 

Happy Birthday!!

8/25 - Michele Gillaspie
8/27 - Rose Ide, Kimberly Wojnarski
8/28 - Ellen King
9/7 - Michael Schaub

Happy Anniversary!!

9/3 - M/M Robert Saul
9/5 - M/M David Clous

ST. RAPHAEL CHURCH
Mass Times:  Tuesday & Wednesday, 9:00am, Saturday, 7:00pm, Sunday, 8:30am

Prayer Requests

UP COMING EVENTS

- St. Raphael Volunteer Appreciation Dinner,
Wednesday, August 28th, 6:00 pm
- St. Raphael CCW Bake Sale, Saturday,
August 31 and September 1st
- St. Raphael Adoration, Tuesday, September
3rd, 9:00 am - 11:30 am
- St. Raphael CCW Meeting, Tuesday,
September 3rd, 9:30 am - 11:00 am
- KC Tri-Saints Meeting, Thursday, September
5th, 7:00 pm at St. Joseph
- St. Raphael Pastoral Council Meeting,
Tuesday, September 10th, 9:30 am
- St. Raphael Festival, Sunday, September 29th,
2:00 - 5:00 pm

ST. RAPHAEL'S MINISTRY SCHEDULE FOR AUGUST 31 & SEPTEMBER 1

Saturday, 7:00pm Sunday, 8:30am

Lector - Dick Ide
Body of Christ - Debra Diehl
Precious Blood - Cindy Saarm & Viva Kastl
Altar Servers - Michael Schaub 

Lector - Leslie Casselman
Body of Christ - Gabby Crandall
Precious Blood - Flo Smith & Pat Mullen
Altar Servers - Rose Clous & Maria Saul

ST. RAPHAEL CCW

The Council of Catholic Women are asking for
school supplies for the following schools:
Betsie Valley Elementary, Floyd M. Jewett
Elementary.

There will be a list of suggested school supplies
needed on the table in the church vestibule.  We
thank you in advance for your support, and the
children will be ever so grateful!!!    

St. Raphael CCW Meeting will be held on
Tuesday, September 3rd with Mass at 9:00 am,
Meeting at 9:30 am.  Please consider joining us,
we could use your ideas and your helping
hands.  This months hostess is Joan Willis.

At Fr. Ruben's request the CCW is hosting a
Bake Sale LABOR DAY WEEKEND, August
31st & September 1st.  The ENTIRE
congregation is being asked to participate by
baking and donating baked goods.  So, Women,
Men and Children put on your aprons and
PLEASE start BAKING!!!

FALL FESTIVAL

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!!!  St. Raphael
Fall Feastival, September 29, 2019, 2:00 to
5:00pm.  Please bring a friend with you, the
more the merrier.  We are looking for the
bakers of the parish to donate baked goods for
dessert.  Thank you in advance.

If anyone would like to take the gifts up at
Mass, please let the ushers know that you
would like to do this.  Also, if you are
having the Mass said for a loved one,
please let them know that you want to
take the gifts up.  All you have to do is tell
them before Mass, you are more than
welcome to do this.

FLOWERS FOR THE ALTAR

Anyone wishing to donate flowers or money to purchase flowers for the altar,
please contact Gerry Kastl at 231-885-1149.



      
      
      

    

**The Ladies Guild will be meeting on Wednesday,

September 11th at 3:30 pm.  ALL women of the parish
are invited to join us when we meet again!!  Come and meet
your fellow parishioners.  Our church needs your helping
hands, and the good ideas in your heads.  Need a ride?  Call
the church secretary and she will contact us to help.  SEE

YOU THERE!!!  The St. Joseph Ladies' Guild new project will
be saving Family Fare receipts that may be put in the same box
in the entry.  When you go to Family Fare all you have to do is
sign-up for their reward card.  We are  collecting  General Mills
box tops for education,   When you are cutting out the box

top for education we need the General Mills Box Top for

Education not the save 25-75%.  The Ladies are now
collecting stamps.    

                                        ❋ ❋ ❋

ST. JOSEPH'S COMMUNITY FOOD PANTRY: The next
month's Food Pantry will September 27, 2019

beginning at 10 a.m.  Your financial support is

appreciated and encouraged. Every dollar you
contribute goes toward purchase of food and household 

items.     
                                     ❋ ❋ ❋      

Stewardship By the Book -Today's reading from Isaiah
   describes the Israelites bringing their offering to the Lord
   "in clean vessels." The gift of myself - my patient  
   endurance and fidelity to the will of God - is as important
   as the monetary gift I offer.
Vocation View - Often Jesus followers are leaders. The best
   way to lead others through the narrow gate is to learn how
   to be a good and loving leader.
Family Perspective-by Bud Ozar -The phrase in today’s
   gospel, “I don’t know where you come from,” is often used
   by parents about children and children about parents.
   Change is so rapid one generation has little in common
   with another We depend on love, trust, and mutual respect
   to bridge this gap.
Stewardship Reflections - “For behold, some are last
   who will be first and some are first who will be last.”
   LUKE 13:30.  Our standards in society are different
   from God’s standards. We often rank people by what
   they have, how powerful they are, or how successful
   they are.  Jesus reminds us that God will not judge us
   by the same earthly standards. When God asks you,
   “what have you done with the gifts I have given  
   you?”  How will you respond?
Promise to Protect; Pledge to Heal - In an effort to
   protect all children and to promote healing, the Diocese of
   Gaylord encourages victims of child abuse or neglect to
   report the matter. In fact, many professionals are required
   by Michigan State law to report suspected abuse or neglect
   of a child or minor. Individuals should contact their local
   office of the Department of Human Services. If an 
   allegation involves sexual misconduct of a minor by clergy
   or any employee of the Diocese of Gaylord, even if it is in
   the past, individuals may also contact Larry LaCross at
   989.705.9010.
Petition Drive to End Dismemberment Abortion -   

   Michigan’s Constitution allows the people to initiate
   legislation through a petition drive which cannot be vetoed
   by the governor. Currently, the Catholic Church, Right to
   Life of Michigan, and other pro-life individuals are
   collecting petition signatures for legislation to amend the
   state’s partial-birth abortion ban to include a ban on
   dismemberment abortion. Organized by the Michigan
   Values Life Committee, this effort is the only current
   petition drive supported by the Michigan Bishops and
   Michigan Catholic Conference. To learn more, contact
   Marie Hahnenberg, Respect life Coordinator, at   
   mhahnenberg@dioceseofgaylord.org or 231.645.4532 or

   

   log on to www.dioceseofgaylord.org or
   www.michiganvalueslife.org
"Hidden Treasures" series to resume - Back for another
   season, join us for the popular series “Hidden Treasures of
   the Catholic Church.” This year’s theme will be the
   program “Kingdom of Happiness-Evangelizing through the
   Beatitudes.” Participants will learn how to implement this
   program back in their parishes and will receive the  
   training background, and materials to aid in the
   evangelization process. There is no cost to attend any of
   these sessions, but it would be much appreciated if you
   contacted the hosting parish to notify them of your
   attendance so that they may make proper arrangements.
   For more information, visit www.dioceseofgaylord.org or
   call Tammy Boylan at 989.732.5147.
   September 4th—1:30pm-3:30pm 
   Holy Family, West Branch 
   September 11th—2:00pm-4:00pm St. Ann, Frankfort  
   September 18th—6:30pm-8:30pm Cross in the Woods,
   Indian River
   September 19th—6:00pm-8:00pm St. Matthew, Boyne
   City 
   September 19th—6:30pm-8:30pm St. Catherine,
   Ossineke 
   September 24th—9:30am-11:30am St. Patrick,
   Traverse City
Support Our Seminarians - Thank you to those who
   participated in the annual Seminarian Education Fund
   Special Collection last weekend. There is still time to
   respond to the great need we have to support the
   seminarians of our diocese. Your generous gift will make a
   huge difference now and for the future of our Church. If
   you have not already, please consider making a gift and
   continue to pray for vocations and our seminarians!  You
   may also donate online by logging on to the diocesan
   website and clicking on the “Make a Gift” link. To learn
   more about vocations in the Diocese of Gaylord, contact Fr.
   Benjamin Rexroat, Director of Vocations, via phone at
   989.732.5147 or through email to

   brexroat@dioceseofgaylord.org. 

ST. JOSEPH LADIES GUILD NEWS

If you are a registered parishioner, and no
longer have a house phone, or just use
your cell phone, would you please call the
office with that number so we can update
our records.  Thank you!



We’re giving you FORMED! 
We’re giving you a free subscription to FORMED so you can have the best 
Catholic media at your fingertips! With formed.org you can learn and enjoy 
your faith at home and on the go, from any device. 

Watch Award-Winning Series

Enjoy Great Movies

Listen on Your Commute

Create your free FORMED account on the FORMED app or at


	[Enter your Custom URL here]: https://stjosephonekama.formed.org/


